
 

Dinner and a Movie 
This month we will meet at Bob Evans at 5:00 p.m. After dinner we will go to the 
church to watch a movie. Please call the church office (304-754-8211) to let us 
know that you plan to join us so that we can give the restaurant an accurate 
count and so that we can be watching for you! We’d love to have you join us. 
 
On August 3, 2014, following the worship service, there will be a potluck lunch 
and a mission study discussion/open forum. Everyone is invited and encouraged 
to attend.   
 
The EPMC is participating in the Presbytery Bucket Project Plan because 
recent storms and flooding have exhausted the Presbyterian Disaster 
Assistance and Church World Service supply of Clean-Up Buckets. 
Clean-Up buckets are the most expensive and complicated of the Gifts of 
the Heart Kits and so are the hardest to gather. The Shenandoah 
Presbytery Disaster Response Team has initiated a project to create kits at 
the August 23rd presbytery meeting. Their goal is to fill 100 clean-up 
buckets to take to the Church World Service warehouse in New Windsor, 
MD. Here is what they are asking of FWPC: 
                      5-gallon buckets with resealable lids 
                      sponges - assorted sizes 
                      clothespins 
We will gather the supplies throughout the summer and then our 
Commissioner to Presbytery will take the supplies to the meeting in August. 
 
 


